
Hello, 
 
It’s so great to return to Schoolhouse Montessori Academy this year. I have worked at 
Schoolhouse Montessori Academy before from 2008 – 2018.  Leaving was a difficult 
decision as my mom was sick with cancer and my dad needed help to take care of 
her.  After my mom passed in early 2019, I returned to work in the Education field as an 
Office Manager at a Lutheran Child Care facility in Birmingham and Admissions/Executive 
Assistant at the Academy of Sacred Heart in Bloomfield Hills.   
 
I am married with two children.  I have a soon to be 19-year-old stepdaughter and a 7 ½ 
year old daughter.  My 7 ½ year old is my little buddy, she and I do everything together.  My 
hobbies include gardening which I acquired from my mom.  She would do these amazing 
flower beds in her yard and now my yard is covered with flowers every summer.  I also have 
a passion for cars and my favorite is the Ford Mustang.  I bought my Mustang when I was 21 
years old but as a family man with children, it sadly was replaced by a minivan.  I am 
excited to be at Schoolhouse Montessori Academy, and I look forward to meeting you and 
getting to know you all. It’s fun to work with old co-workers again and see some familiar 
family faces as siblings are now attending Schoolhouse. 
 

               
 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Dwyer 
Admission Coordinator    


